
TayCare	 Medical	 Ltd	 is	 seeking	 to	 employ	 two	 highly	 motivated	 and
enthusiastic	graduate	orthotists,	keen	to	start	their	career	with	a	trusted	and
caring	employer.

TayCare	 is	 a	 family-owned	 business,	 based	 in	 Leeds,	 with	 a	 sole	 focus	 on
Orthotics.	 Our	 workforce	 consists	 of	 more	 than	 20	 orthotists	 and	 60
technicians	who	prioritise	patient	care	and	provide	high-quality	products.	At
TayCare	we	provide	a	full	range	of	orthotic	services	and	products,	to	both	the
NHS	and	our	private	patients.	We	operate	nationally,	with	our	factory	in	Leeds
supporting	 our	 services	 by	 manufacturing	 excellent	 custom	 orthoses	 and
footwear.

As	a	successful	applicant,	you	will	be	based	in	one	of	the	roles	in	either	Leeds
or	 Teeside.	 More	 details	 of	 the	 roles	 are	 available	 on	 request	 and	 will	 be
provided	at	the	interview	stage.

As	 graduates,	 you	 will	 be	 involved	 in	 a	 variety	 of	 different	 hospital	 and
community	 clinics.	 You	 will	 work	 alongside	 other	 AHPs,	 within
multidisciplinary	 clinics,	 to	 allow	 you	 to	 develop	 confidence	 and	 clinical
knowledge.	 Exposure	 to	 a	 broad	 variety	 of	 clinical	 conditions	 such	 as
including	 MSK,	 neuro	 rehab/stroke,	 diabetic	 foot	 care,	 paediatrics	 and
inpatient	 care,	 including	 spinal	 trauma	 will	 enhance	 your	 experience	 and
understanding.

Our	high-quality	preceptorship	programme,	 supported	by	NHS	Trusts	where
we	 work,	 will	 consolidate	 good	 practice	 to	 enable	 you	 to	 deliver	 safe	 and
effective	 patient	 care.	 You	 will	 be	 supervised	 by	 our	 experienced	 team	 of
orthotists,	 during	 a	 period	 of	 structured	 support	 and	 development,	 so	 that
you	 acquire	 the	 confidence	 and	 capability	 required	 to	 operate	 as	 an
autonomous	healthcare	professional.

You	 will	 also	 receive	 support	 and	 learn	 from	 working	 with	 our	 skilled
technicians,	 dedicated	 administration,	 and	 approachable,	 clinically-led,
management	team.

TayCare	Medical	Ltd	offers:
	

Competitive	Salary
25	days	holiday	entitlement	plus	Bank	Holidays
Fully	funded	travel	allowance
Dedicated	Clinical	Professional	Development	time
Comprehensive	training	and	development	opportunities
Scope	for	involvement	in	company	projects

	
Before	employment	starts	you	will	need	to	be	HCPC	registered,	hold	a	full	UK
driving	 licence,	 and	 have	 completed	 an	 enhanced	 DBS	 check.	 BAPO
membership	is	preferred.

We	 would	 welcome	 your	 C.V.,	 with	 a	 covering	 letter,	 sent	 to
recruitment@taycare.com
	
January	31st	2023	is	our	closing	date	for	applications.

We	 intended	 to	 offer	 interviews	 to	 selected	 candidates	 in	 both	 Leeds	 and
Glasgow.
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